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Dear St. George Community:

This week, the Head of School Search Committee held a kick off 
meeting on January 13th, 2022 to formally begin the permanent head 
of school search committee process.  Our team spent time with our 
search consultant, Doreen Oleson with RG175, reviewing roles and 
responsibilities, and an overview of our timeline for the search during 
2022.  The application deadline for the permanent head of school is 
September 15th, 2022.  The search committee will then begin to review 
candidate applications and being the process to interview semi-
finalists and finalists for the permanent head of school position.   

The search for the interim head of school is proceeding smoothly.  The 
deadline for applications for the interim head of school position is 
February 15th, 2022.  After that time, the interim head of school 
search committee, consisting of the executive committee of the board 
of directors, will begin interviewing candidates and proceeding 
through the process to name an interim head of school by late this 
Spring.

The board will continue to update the community at least once a 
month, on the 15th of every month, and we welcome your feedback 
and comments as we continue the process of finding our next Head of 
School.

Sincerely,

Lindsay C Blanton III
Chair of the Search Committee
President, Board of Directors




